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October 30, 2023 
 
BY E-FILING 
Mark D. Marini, Secretary 
Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station 
Boston, MA 02110 
 

Re: Massachusetts Electric Company, Nantucket Electric Company, and Boston Gas 
Company, each d/b/a National Grid; D.P.U. 20-58-D – Third Quarter (Q3) Report 
of Data in Response to Information Request of Office of Attorney General 

   
Dear Secretary Marini: 
 
 On behalf of Massachusetts Electric Company, Nantucket Electric Company, and Boston 
Gas Company, each d/b/a National Grid (together, “National Grid” or “the Company”), enclosed 
is the Company’s Third Quarter (Q3) Report of Data in Response to Information Request of Office 
of Attorney General in the Report of the Ratemaking Working Group at pages 9-11.  Also enclosed 
is a certificate of service. 
 
 Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to contact me 
if you have any questions. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Joseph Dorfler 

 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Susan L. Geiser, Esq., Hearing Officer 
 Service List 
 

 


